LITTLE ANGELS



Parent Newsletter W February 2025

Dear Parents,

The month of February is a reminder to love one another and to remember the greatest love of all. "Jesus loved us so much that He gave His life for us." (John 3:16) We are working hard to teach our children to love one another, to be kind to our friends, say please and thank you, etc.

We will be celebrating Valentines Day in the classroom. Valentines Cards are welcome. There are 28 students (and 4 teachers). Please write who the cards are from, NOT who they are for. Please see example. We will be exchanging cards during our Valentines Day party on February 14th. This party is for children only.

Please remember to label everything you bring to the classroom. This includes jackets, lunch boxes, containers in the lunch box, sippy cups, etc. Please also remember to bring jackets for your child as it is cold when we are outside.

Lastly, we are planning on making tie-dye shirts for Graduation in June. Please bring a plain white t-shirt that has your child's name is labeled on the inside of the collar buy March 31st. Let me know if you have any questions about this.

> God bless you, Ms. Loretta, Head Teacher

SUMMER SESSION 2025

Registration for Summer is now available. This is a great option for your child to enrich their summer by attending the Summer Session at Treehouse!

Summer school will help prepare your child for the class he or she will attend in the Fall. Your child will also participate in special projects, summer picnics, and other fun filled activities.

If you are interested in having your child attend Summer Session 2024, (July and August) enrollment forms are available by the sign in/out table or stop by the office.

Sick Season = Thank you for keeping your child at home when your child is not feeling well. we truly appreciate you for your support in keeping everyone healthy.

If your child is sick or not feeling welling before or after school, please let us and the office know.

NO SCHOOL 🗸 Monday, February 17th

Treehouse will be CLOSED for President's Day

Valentine's Day Celebration Friday, Feb. 14

For children only.

Each student is welcome to bring Valentine cards for the party. There are 28 students (and 4 teachers).

Please do **not** address these cards to friends, just put your child's name Example! in the FROM spot.

(please leave blank)

FROM: Your Child's Name



FEB 3-7 **DINOSAURS / REPTILES**

FEB 10-14 VALENTINE'S DAY / 100TH DAY (FEB 12)

FEB 17-21 PRESIDENT'S DAY

FEB 24-28 **AMPHIBIANS**

"Children, obey your parents. Honor your father and mother, which is the first commandment with promise" Ephesians 6:1-2